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What a great start to the first week of school! We
have missed hallways full of students excited to
see each other, and the fresh faces joining us
this school year. Just a few quick reminders
below for the upcoming weeks.

Sports are in full swing, but if your student
would like to join, it's not too late! Most of
our clubs begin in the next week or two.

Picture retakes will be SEPTEMBER 16TH
during school. You can order prints at
leosphotography.com, using code FAL220923.

Have you purchased Chromebook insurance?
Just $5 covers the cost of your student's first
incident! Buy online at InTouch or in person.

ASB cards are needed for clubs and sports,
but they also get students into high school
football games! Buy online or in person.

Breakfast and Lunch

IF YOU QUALIFY FOR
FREE/REDUCED LUNCH,

PLEASE SUBMIT AN
APPLICATION AS NORMAL. 

Sports lockers will  be
assigned Sept 5-9.

STUDENTS WILL RECEIVE
THEIR SPORTS LOCKER

ASSIGNMENTS FROM THEIR
COACHES AT PRACTICE.

Having trouble accessing
your Skyward, PSD, or
Chromebook account?

OFFICE STAFF ARE HAPPY
TO HELP! REACH US AT       

 509-334-3411

Welcome, Spartans!

I f  your student will  be
absent,  call  our

attendance secretary!

509-334-3411,  EXT.1

SEPTEMBER 2,  2022

Picture Retakes!

WEDS, SEPTEMBER 16

https://leosphotography.com/
https://wa-pullman.intouchreceipting.com/

